Lloyd’s Ski Club Annual General Meeting for 2001
to held on Tuesday 30th April 2002
at 6:00 pm at Jamie’s, Leadenhall Street, London EC3


1 Minutes of the AGM for 2000 held on 27th February 2001 

2
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Statement of Accounts (to be circulated at AGM)

4
Election of Officers and Committee

5
Election of Auditors

6
Any Other Business

Lloyd’s Ski Club
The minutes of the Annual General Meeting of Lloyd’s Ski Club for 2000 

held on Tuesday 27th February, 2001
at Jamie’s, Leadenhall Street, London EC3

1
Minutes of the Previous Annual General Meeting

It was unanimously agreed by those present that the minutes of the 1999 Annual General meeting held on 23rd  February 2000, which had been mailed to all members, accurately reflected the contents of that year’s AGM.

2
President’s Report


Antony Barrow, President, welcomed those present to the AGM for 2000.


Membership:  It was noted that there were 3 new members and 4 resignations during the year, bringing the total  membership numbers to 163.  The Club has continued to make sterling efforts during the year to attract new “young blood”, to the extent that it had set aside sufficient funds to sponsor under-30’s attending the 2000 Race Week to the tune of £150 per person.  It was encouraging to note that the categories of racers for 2000 were 10 Premier, 16 Gold, 25 Silver, 20 Bronze, 22 Ladies, and 35 Newcomers, many of whom came from London and were under 30 years of age.


Sponsorship - Corporate: A vote of thanks to all sponsors was recorded, particularly to Aon and Marsh.  It is entirely due to their generous sponsorship that the Race Week takes place.  Aon Rotterdam is again sponsoring the ice bar.  In recognition of Aon’s and Marsh’s sponsorship, Thursday’s race day is the Aon Giant Slalom Day, with cups provided by them for the winners of the Aon Men’s Individual and Team Challenge Cups, and Friday’s race day is the Marsh Super G Day.


Sponsorship - Individual: It was noted that in 2000 the Club sponsored each UK resident, London based member of the Club who works in the market by SFCs 150 each.  In addition, it was noted that UK resident, London based members of the Club will pay reduced rate race fees being SFCs 100 per person in cash.


Verbier 2000: The President declared another fantastic success.  A vote of thanks was recorded to Enrico Ricceri, Captain and Jonathan Creagh Coen, Deputy Captain.  A particular vote of thanks was also recorded to Thierry Dufour of New Re in Geneva for his immense amount of work and contribution for coordinating the Continental European entries.  The President further wished to thank Magnus Eriksson, ably assisted by Adrian Spooner, for controlling the money throughout the year.  Lastly, and certainly not least, a huge vote of thanks was recorded to Dana Creagh Coen who acts as Organiser. 


Autumn Ball: The President reported that the Autumn Ball  held at Raffles in London was a big success. The Dinner/Dance was attended by approximately 80 members.


Momentum City Ski Challenge 2001: It was decided that the Club would participate in the Momentum City Ski Challenge held in Courmayeur, Italy on 1st – 4th February, 2001.  The Club sent 2 teams of 4 people. Enrico Ricceri came in 2nd overall which was very good considering that the race was held in a blizzard.  Unfortunately, Enrico injured his knee and will be unable to participate in Verbier for LSC Race Week 2001.
3
Statement of Accounts


Magnus Eriksson, Hon. Treasurer, presented the annual Report & Accounts, which were largely self-explanatory.  It was noted that the deficit has been reduced from £7,500 to £3,600.


After various brief questions, formal adoption of the Report & Accounts was proposed by Adrian Spooner and seconded by Andrew Barnard.

4
Election of Officers and Committee


It was noted that Ian Waterston, Benedetta del Balzo and Christian Thunhurst co-opted to the Committee during the year under review, were eligible to be formally elected as members of the Committee.   The election of  Ian Waterston, Benedetta del Balzo and Christian Thunhurst was proposed by Rob Woods and seconded by Guy Green  .  


It was also noted that Filippo Guerinni-Maraldi, Emily Knapman and Martin Petman have resigned from the Committee although they hope to continue to support the Club as members in the future.  The President thanked them for their past support on the Committee.


It was noted that Jonathan Creagh-Coen would step down as Honorary Secretary and will be replaced by Magnus Eriksson.  It was also noted that Magnus Eriksson would step down as Honorary Treasurer and will be replaced by Andrew Barnard.  The election was proposed by Rob Wendin and seconded by Hugo van der Gucht. The President noted that the election of Andrew Barnard is a further step of the new blood taking more responsibility which ensures the continuity of the Club but we must also make sure that he is given all the help that is necessary.  Magnus Eriksson and Adrian Spooner will continue their grievous role during Verbier 2001 whilst Andrew Barnard gets accustomed to his new role and will be assisted by Rob Woods who will eventually assume Adrian Spooner’s role. 

5
Election of Auditors


It was noted that Steve Cullen of MacNair Mason had kindly agreed to continue as Club auditor.  The re-election of MacNair Mason was proposed by Andrew Barnard and seconded by Marina Salicath Laurance.

6
Any Other Business


Verbier 2001: It was noted that the same turnout as last year was expected.  The events as on the Programme of Events were circulated at the AGM. Full copies of the List of Participants and all the usual race information will be in Racer Packs handed out upon payment of race fees at the first Team Captain’s meeting in Verbier.  


The President wished all going to Verbier a safe journey and reminded everyone to buy their own insurance to take chains if they are driving and to take photographs for ski passes which are to be bought themselves this year.  It was reported that for those who had made their accommodation arrangements with Flexi Ski they will be visited by a rep at some stage soon after arrival.

There being no further business, Antony Barrow declared the AGM closed.

AGENDA











